
 

 
 

Dear Mr. Rajiv Kumar, 

 

Subject: Inviting Universal Sompo General Insurance Co. Ltd. as Partner at Healthcare 

Summit to be held in Bengaluru. 

 

******* 

 

 I am pleased to share that National Health Mission, Department of Health and Family 

Welfare, Government of Karnataka, along with Elets Technomedia Pvt. Ltd., is organising 

Healthcare Summit in Bengaluru, on April 11, 2017 from 9.30 am to 6.30 pm. 

 

 The objective of the Summit is to promote a Healthcare Ecosystem towards fostering 

partnership and leveraging Innovations and Technology to transform healthcare delivery in 

Karnataka. The Summit provides a knowledge exchange opportunity for sharing best healthcare 

practices, especially in Health Insurance and Health IT domain across the Nation, and creates a 

platform for healthcare ecosystem to converge and discuss the challenges, strategic solutions, 

innovations and opportunities for the state of Karnataka. 

 

 Invitees to the Summit include, officials from Ministry of Health and Family Welfare, 

Government of India, State Health Secretaries, State Mission Directors of National Health 

Missions, Scientific Community, officials from International institutions such as World Bank, 

WHO, Bill & Melinda Gates Foundation, CXOs of India's corporate groups, Health Startups, NGOs 

and philanthropists, etc.  

 

 I have great pleasure in inviting Universal Sompo General Insurance Co. Ltd. as Partner and 

will also request you to participate at one of the sessions and share best practices of your esteemed 

organisation. Kindly confirm your participation. Encd: Programme Agenda 

 

 Looking forward to your positive reply very soon. 

 

 With Warm Regards, 

 

 

 

TO 

Mr. Rajiv Kumar 

MD & CEO 

Universal Sompo General Insurance Co. Ltd. 
 

RSVP: Arpit Gupta | M: 8860651637 | E: arpit@elets.in 


